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      Classroom News 
 

We are getting into the groove as a class, and the 
kiddos are continuing to work hard learning and 
practicing the rules of the classroom, and how to be 
a friend. We have a lot of important dates coming 
up, so please keep this newsletter handy! 

This month we will continue to focus on classroom 
rules, routines, and the structure of our time 
together. We are officially kicking off fall with our 
weekly themes including Apples, Leaves, Pumpkins 
and Halloween. More information regarding our 
Halloween party and parade will be coming out soon 
via Procare.   

 Procare along with the school folders are the main 
forms of communication for our class, so please be 
sure to check them daily. Communication is vital to 
your child’s successful year, please do not hesitate 
to reach out for any reason.  

 

Dates to remember: 

Magic Mondays-10/9 and 
10/23 

Chapel-10/5 and 10/19 

Hearing and Vision-10/5 and 
10/6 

Open House-10/16 6-7pm 

Book Fair- 10/16-10/18 

No Afternoon Adventures-
10/26 

No School-10/27 and 10/30 

Pumpkin Party-10/31 

 

 

 

 ABC Preschool Office 

 779-222-4029                                        
Email: abcpreschool@sycamoreumc.org 

Please remember that we are a tree nut and peanut free facility. Our snack 
time will be from 10:25-10:35 daily. Please ensure that your child has a healthy 
breakfast to start their day!! 
                          

Do not Forget…. To check your child’s take home folder each day.  Keep what remains at 
home and if there is anything to return or sign and return, please do so.   


